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Dear Mr Tulloch

I objected to the previous application which was withdrawn, and I see another has been substituted on
a similar scale, and submitted on Dec 31-15, when many residents were away

I trust you can accept this OBJECTION.

No 11 Rosslyn Hill sits next door to Air Studios Lyndhurst Hall, which is a world famous and successful
music recording and mixing facility, where significant investment has been spent. The immense scale
of the excavations threaten the viability of Air Studios to remain in business, thus affecting
employment, and would have a long term impact on the historic building of Lyndhurst Hall.

There are exceptionally strong reasons why Camden Planning must put the “public good” in advance of
personal gain, and REJECT the application.

Yours sincerely

Richard Fletcher

19A Belsize Crescent

NW3 5QY



